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Interactive Dialogue on Report of Kazakhstan

November 2019

The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of  Kazakhstan and thanks the head of delegation for the presentation of the UPR National Report. 
We appreciate country’s achievements in the process of  implementation of recommendations of the previous UPR cycle.
Serbia, in particular, welcomes the implementation of a National Plan, ensuring adoption of social and economic legislative and practical measures to tighten punishments for violence, human trafficking, and other crimes committed against humanity, especially against children;
              In spirit of a constructive dialogue, we would like to recommend to Kazakhstan to fully comply the working conditions of the Ombudsman with the Paris Principles, including by further strengthening its independence and ensuring adequate financial and human resources.

              We wish Kazakhstan a very successful review process.
